
































________________________________________________________________________ 

Memorandum 
________________________________________________________________ 
 

To:  Mayor and Council  
 

 From:  Rebecca Vance, City Manager 
Shaun Greenwood, Director of P&D 
Tara Yates, Grants Specialist 
  

Date:  August 27, 2014 
  

Subject: Bid Approval for construction services for the State Street 
Sewerline Replacement Project 

________________________________________________________________  
  

Issue 
 
Council’s approval is needed in order to accept the Request For Proposal 
from TNT, Inc for construction services of the State Street Sewerline 
Upgrade, and to execute a contract between the City of Cayce and TNT, 
Inc. 
 
Discussion 
 
The City of Cayce received $173,381 in Community Development Block 
Grant funds with the City contributing a ten percent match for a sewerline 
upgrade on State Street. Construction services are needed for this project. 
A request for proposals was placed in SCBO and on the City’s website, 
one firm responded. Research with the LLR concluded this firm is eligible, 
has completed work for the City previously, and is in good standing.  
 
Recommendation 
 
Staff recommends Council accept the RFP from TNT, Inc., and authorize 
the City Manager to execute the contract. 

 

ITEM IV. A. 
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________________________________________________________________________ 

Memorandum 

________________________________________________________________________ 
 

To:  Mayor and Council 
 
From:  Rebecca Vance, City Manager  

Shaun Greenwood, Asst. City Manager 
 
 Date:  August 28, 2014   
 

Subject: Discussion and Approval to Move Forward with an RFQ for Phase I 
of the Knox Abbott Drive Pedestrian Safety and Traffic Calming 
Project 

________________________________________________________________  
  

ISSUE   
 
Council approval is needed to move forward with an RFQ for Phase I of the Knox 
Abbott Drive Pedestrian Safety and Traffic Calming Project.   
 
BACKGROUND/DISCUSSION 
 
At the Council Strategic Planning Session, Council discussed moving forward 
with Phase I of the Knox Abbott project. The first step in this process is to hire an 
engineering firm to take the Master Plan and turn it into construction documents 
with actual quantities and estimates of cost. That will allow us to evaluate our 
funding options. Staff would advertise for these services for 15 days and 
establish a Review and Ranking Committee to make a recommendation to 
Council. At that point, Council can decide if they wish to move forward with the 
project. 
 
RECOMMENDATION 
 
Staff recommends Council approve staff moving forward on the RFQ process for 
the Knox Abbott Project.  

ITEM IV. B. 
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